
 

01/07/22 - Weekly Board Notes 

 

 

Katie Graupman - Curriculum Corner Newsletter: 

The Curriculum Corner newsletter was sent to all District staff on January 6, 2022, and it is linked here. 

 

 

01/06/22 - Current Enrollment Numbers Reports: 

SEE ATTACHED ELEMENTARY & SECONDARY ENROLLMENT REPORTS (2) DOCUMENTS. 

 

 

 

Q &A Responses: (Cabinet responses to Trustee questions will be placed here and posted on the following 

Board Weekly Notes.) 

 

 

https://www.smore.com/y4hwf-curriculum-corner?ref=email

